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April 24, 2019

BARGAINING HAS BEGUN

Your CUPE 116 bargaining committee began negotiations with the University on
Thursday April 18, 2019. The parties exchanged proposal overview documents and
provided a broad outline of our respective positions.

Based on the initial exchange of proposal documents, we believe that there are

areas of common interest. We can also confirm that the University has not
proposed to contract out or layoff any portions of our membership.

The University has agreed to seven more bargaining dates over the next few weeks
and we have proposed several other dates as well. Your CUPE 116 bargaining
committee is intent on achieving the strongest improvements to the Collective
Agreement as possible.

The bargaining committee will keep you updated as bargaining proceeds.

In solidarity,
Your CUPE 116 bargaining committee

(Dillon Duckworth, Richard Gee, Sylva Matiaskova, Leah Murray,
Andy Russell, Dave Lance, Cody Hedman)



